
Happy New Year from the Junior Board!  

We are excited to kick our programming off strong with our next round of informative socials, lunch and 

learns, and the launch of DP Connect. We look forward to utilizing these programs to continue our 

mission of promoting and developing diverse industry involvement and leadership within ACEC/NC while 

specifically focusing on developing professionals. Below is a summary of some of our upcoming events 

and programs that we would like to encourage developing professionals to participate in.  

First, as we enter an election year, connecting developing professionals to the importance of legislative 

advocacy, ACEC’s National PAC, and ACEC/NC’s State PAC will be the topic of our first informative socials 

of the new year (event details below).  

Second, we are excited to host Deputy Secretary Julie White on January 16th to speak on improving your 

leadership and energizing your teams. Registration links for this event and future lunch and learn events 

are below. These events also serve as a great way to start collecting PDH credits in 2024.   

Third, we are excited to launch our new networking program, DP Connect. DP Connect is to promote 

networking amongst developing professionals of member firms and make the world of ACEC/NC’s 

11,000 employees smaller for those wanting to become more involved with ACEC/NC. The first cohort of 

DP Connect begins this month. If you, or a developing professional within your firm, would like to 

participate in the future, be on the lookout as the second cohort of DP Connect will begin in July 2024. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to a successful 2024 and hope to see you at one of our events soon!  

Katharine Mather, AICP 

2023-2024 ACEC/NC Junior Board Chair 

Trey Hendrick, PE 



2023-2024 ACEC/NC Junior Board Vice-Chair 

2023-2024 Junior Board Partners

 


